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Guitar Lessons at St Josephs from September 2024 
 
I am now taking bookings for Guitar lessons at St Josephs School starting in 
September 2024. It’s a popular subject and a great life skill to learn to play one of 
the most popular Musical instruments. The lessons will be on a group basis of 
either 2 or 3 students. 
 
The lessons remain great value so there is limited space so I will have to work on 
a first come first served principle. Those who did guitar lessons this year are 
already included unless they wish to opt out. 
 
 If you would like to register your child for lessons. Or have any questions, then 
please CONTACT ME VIA PHONE/WhatsApp (07917 022412) OR EMAIL 
(rtguitarservices@gmail.com).  
 
FEES will be £75 per ten-lesson block.  No further fees shall be charged for 
traveling or preparation time of the Tutor. Fees may be adjusted from time to time 
and shall become effective after having given the Parent 30 days written notice. 
 
GUITAR HIRE – If you do not have a guitar, you can hire them from 
Gloucestershire County Council’s Colwell Arts Centre 
(https://www.gloucestershiremusic.co.uk). Alternatively if you wish to buy and 
need advice then please get in touch. 
 
GDPR STATEMENT – I do like to have a parent’s email address, that makes 
communication nice and simple, and we can keep in touch regarding progress 
and news. I will only use the email address to contact you and will delete it from 
my systems when I stop teaching your children. I keep a record of attendance on 
my laptop. The only details I hold are the child’s name, their class/year group and 
the record of attendance. 
 
Thank you. If you have any questions about the lessons, how I teach then please 
get in touch, I am always happy to speak to parents. 
 
 
Rich Tuttle 
07917 022412 
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